## NCAVT Board Meeting with members at the Spring Conference

## March 15<sup>th</sup>, 2014

- 1. Beckie thanked everyone for attending the Conference
- 2. Tech of the year awarded to Cheryl Cumbo, RVT from Southwoods Animal Hospital. Nominated by Dr. Corrine McGreggor. \$100 from Martin Medical
- 3. Lifetime Achievement Award presented to Mary Clarke, RVT form NC State Vet School. Nominated by several co-workers. \$100 from Absolute Anesthesia
- 4. Amanda announced our 501 c 3 status was approved by the IRS
- 5. Beckie answered questions regarding the NC Veterinary Board and possible changes to the Veterinary Medical Act. She assured us that it is a very slow process to change the act, but hopefully, wording changes will be made to the role of veterinary technicians
- 6. The NCAVT executive board members were also named. They are as follows:

President: Jeannie Losey, RVT VTS Secretary: Amanda Dillard, RVT

Treasurer: Sandra (Sandi) Portilla, RVT NCAVT Representative: Beckie Mossor, RVT Education Coordinator: Anne Myers, RVT VTS

Public Relations: Stacey Hathaway, RVT Newsletter Coordinator: Beth Green, RVT Fund Raiser Coordinator: Kristin Callis, RVT

7. Thank-you to our sponsors:

**Nutramax** 

ВΙ

Midwest Veterinary Supply Merritt Veterinary Supply